
 CITY OF PORT LAVACA 

 

 
CC MEETING: NOVEMBER 13, 2023 
 
DATE: 11-08-2023 
 
TO:  JODY WEAVER, INTERIM CITY MANAGER 
cc:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 
FROM: JOE REYES, FIRE CHIEF 
 
SUBJECT: SURPLUS ITEMS 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
BACKGROUND:  
 
The Fire Department would like to declare three fleet vehicles (Units 24HHNC, 24HHPB, and 
24HHP8) as surplus. These vehicles have been replaced with new vehicles per the Enterprise 
Agreement authorized in 2021. Notably, Calhoun County Independent School District is 
interested in the purchase of said vehicles. 
 
Unit: 24HHNC 
VIN: IFT8W3BEA13098 
Year/Make/Model: 2011 Ford F-350 XL 4x4 SD Crew Cab Styleside 55 ft. 
Mileage: 26,115 
Fair Market Value as calculated by Enterprise (i.e. what we could expect at auction) - $6,500 
 
Unit: 24HHPB 
VIN: 1GCRCPEH2FZ364253 
Year/Make/Model: 2015 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 WT 4x2 DBLR Cab 6.6 ft. box 143.5 in. WB 
Mileage: 41,698 
Fair Market Value as calculated by Enterprise (i.e. what we could expect at auction) –$6,700 
 
Unit: 24HHP8 
VIN: 1FTNF205X9EA35690 
Year/Make/Model: 2009 Ford F-250 XL 4x2 SD Regular Cab 8 ft. box 137 in. WB SRW 
Mileage: 56,709 
Fair Market Value as calculated by Enterprise (i.e. what we could expect at auction) - $1,000 
 
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:  
We expect to generate revenue close to the FMV which is what we could expect to receive at 
auction. 
 
IMPACT ON COMMUNITY SUSTAINABILITY: NONE 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
Staff recommends declaration of surplus three fleet vehicles (units 24HHNC, 24HHPB, and 
24HHP8) as surplus and authorize Interim City Manager to dispose of them in a reasonable 
manner. 
 


